
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th September 2022 
 
 
Good afternoon, 

I hope you have had a good summer holidays.  We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 

Please find attached the new lunch menu.  It is a three weekly rolling menu.  The menu will also be put onto the 
school website. 

Best wishes 

Alex  
Admin Assistant 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 


